
Dear parents, 

                        Well, we are surviving all of 

the bugs -just! We have a sickness bug, 

covid and chicken pox going around. 

Thank you for your cooperation with this, it has had rather a big 

effect with children in and out of school throughout the week. 

Hopefully, things will settle next week so we can finish all 

together. Please also be aware that we have been issued with a 

heatwave warning for the early part of next week. So, ensure 

your child is wearing sun cream, brings their water bottle and a 

sunhat. We will arrange our day accordingly but jut to let you 

know we won’t be doing PE on Monday. 

                       We had lots of lovely comments about our display 

at the Newport Show. It was an excellent opportunity to show all 

of the art skills and techniques that the children have been introduced to throughout the year in 

both class and art club. Particular thanks to Mrs Whitefoot for all her time effort and enthusiasm to 

enable this work. 

                       We wish Mrs Wellman a safe journey to Peru next week. She has really motivated 

everyone here to learn more about her home country. We are hoping to do a link with her when 

she has arrived in Lima. Mrs Wellman has involved all the children and staff in some beautiful 

artwork, Arpillera Art which she showed very proudly in assembly this morning. We also presented 

some gifts for the children in Peru which we are sure they will enjoy using and creating their own 

artwork. 

                       The children had great fun at the leavers party today. There were lots of super 

dancers with many interesting moves from the teachers as well as the children. The chips and 

leavers cake went down very well. Many thanks to Friends of School for their organisation, it is 

much appreciated. 

                      Your child will bring their report home this afternoon so please look out for it in case 

it gets lost in their school bag. You will see it cover’s their progress, attainment, and attendance for 

the year. Our children work hard, are polite and thoughtful and are keen to learn. They are a credit 

to you and to our school. We are very proud of all that they have achieved. Well done everyone. 

Best wishes 

Jenny Griffiths 

Church Aston Infant 
 01952 386390  

A2033@taw.org.uk 

www.churchastoninfantschool.co.uk 
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DATES FOR THE DIARY 
 

Thursday 21st July—Year 2 Leaver’s 
Assembly (9.15am) 

 

Thursday 21st July—last day of term 

 

PD Days-  5th and 6th September 

 

Wednesday 7th September—first day of 
Autumn term 

This Week’s Winning Team is 

 

 

 

 

The meal next Thursday 
21st July will be Burgers 
and Chips followed by 

Ice Cream  

MEAL CHANGE 

With the heatwave forecast at the start of 
next week please can we ask that 
all children come in to school 
with their water bottles (which 
they can refill in school as need-
ed), with sun hats and with sun 
cream applied.  

WEATHER WARNING 

NEWPORT SHOW DISPLAY 



 

Rewarded for always 

trying very hard in all his 

lessons. STAR  OF THE WEEK 

We have had a lovely, albeit hot, week in class one! 

Year one have been using some of the common exception 

words in their sentences in English, really concentrating on 

capital letters, full stops and spelling. 

Reception have been perfecting their letter formation this 

week ready to move into year one!  

In maths, reception have been consolidating their learning on 

the number 5 and year one have been grouping objects and 

counting in fives.  

In our geography lesson this week the children have enjoyed 

learning about the various layers of the Amazon Rainforest 

and which animals would be found there. We were amazed to 

see how many different animals are actually found there, 

most of which Mrs Wellman has encountered!  

Our Peruvian Arpillera artwork is almost complete, we can’t 

wait to show you all! 

Have a nice, relaxing weekend and stay safe in the sun! 

IMPORTANT YEAR R AND 

YEAR 1 MESSAGE 
PLEASE CAN ALL RECEPTION AND 

YEAR ONE MATHS BOXES BE RE-

TURNED TO SCHOOL AS SOON AS 

POSSIBLE TO ENABLE US TO CHECK, 

RESTOCK AND RE-DEPLOY. 



 

STAR  OF THE WEEK 

Rewarded for working hard, 

being a kind friend and 

sharing her talent in art.  

It has been wonderful being back in Class 2 this week! 

The children have been busy putting all their learned facts into 

their Peru non-chronological report. The children have shared 

interesting facts, amazing pictures and a ‘Did you know…?’ 

question.  

      

In art we have looked at Henri Rousseau’s work that reminded 

us of the rainforest. So, we had a go at using watercolours and 

crayons to replicate his work.  

 

Well done Class 2,  

another fantastic week! 



 

 

Class 2 

Well done to all the children that received an award for 

Marvellous Mathematician, Wonderful Writer, Hand Writer of the 

week, Reader of the week or Breakfast Club Superstar. Keep up 

the hard work. 

Class 1 


